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Our HOA is apparently double listed and we must register (and pay a fee) twice each 

year.  Over the past four years we have stayed on the phone for an hour, e-mailed 

and written and never received a reply.  I feel sorry for those who cannot resolve their 

problem by simply double paying a small fee.  If this bill will help fix this situation, 

please pass it.  


